
 

 

 

 

 

ROYAL ST. VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES POLICE FORCE 

 

Official Statement from the Commissioner of Police 

The Royal St. Vincent and the Grenadines Police Force has taken note of concerns circulating on 

social media regarding the conduct of one of our officers. As an organization built on principles 

of fairness, discipline, and accountability, we find such allegations deeply troubling and will 

ensure that the matter is thoroughly examined and addressed with the seriousness it warrants. 

As an institution entrusted with upholding the law and serving the public with integrity, we 

recognize the concerns that have arisen. We want to assure the general public that any action which 

undermines public confidence or the integrity of the Police Force will be addressed in accordance 

with our established protocols. The law must never be used as a tool for personal grievances, and 

any conduct falling short of our professional standards will not be condoned. 

We extend our sincere apologies to those who may have been affected by this situation and to the 

wider public, who expect and deserve the highest level of conduct from their police officers. We 

remain steadfast in strengthening our relationship with the public, ensuring that every citizen 

resident and visitor is treated with fairness, respect, and impartiality. 

The Royal St. Vincent and the Grenadines Police Force will not waver in its duty to uphold justice 

and maintain public trust. Appropriate steps will be taken to ensure that officers do their job 

properly and take responsibility for their actions. The public can be assured that accountability will 

always be upheld, and we will not allow the actions of any individual to erode the confidence that 

the people of St. Vincent and the Grenadines have placed in us. 

-END- 

 

 


